
 

      

 

 

Project Maths 

The children are very engaged in their ‘Theme Park Maths’ and the 

children are busy working out profits from the first year of opening! 

They are also starting to pay off part of their ‘loan’ and are working out 

how much interest they must pay. 

Panto 

The children all have their scripts and seem excited about their parts. 

We will be sending home items the different characters need as props or 

for costume. We do have some parts for the costumes but it would be 

great if you could provide the listed clothes and props. 

 We have collected leaves from the native trees around the school and 

have sketched and painted large leaves. We will use these as a collage 

for a forest backdrop. 
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